SANTA BARBARA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
105 EAST ANAPAMU 4TH FLOOR

SANTA BARBARA, CALIF. 93101

JUNE 16TH, 2011

ATTN: SANTA BARBARA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS,

LADIES AND GENTLEMEN, WE, ROGER AND MARILYN MC CLELLAN, LOST OUR HOME ON LAS CANOAS
ROAD TO THE JESUSITA FIRE IN 2009. WE ARE NOW REBUILT AND BACK IN OUR NEW HOME.

WE WOULD LIKE TO EXTEND OUR THANKS TO ALL OF THE COUNTY DEPARTMENTS AND PERSONNEL FOR
THE OUTSTANDING COOPERATION IN EVERY DEPARTMENT. "WITHOUT EXCEPTION". FROM THE DAY WE
SUBMITTED OUR PLANS, TO THE DAY WE WERE FINALED, ALL WENT WELL. THE PROFESSIONALS WERE
SO EFFICIENT, COURTEOUS AND UNDERSTANDING, WHICH RELIEVED THE STRESS ON US SO VERY MUCH.

WE LIVED 42 YEARS IN THE HOME BEFORE [T BURNED, AND WILL SPEND THE NEXT 42 YEARS RIGHT HERE
ALSO. WE LOVE SANTA BARBARA AND WOULDN'T DREAM OF LEAVING.

THANKS TO ALL OF YOU.
ROGER AND MARILYN MC CLELLAN
2233 LAS CANOAS RD.

SANTA BARBARA, CALIF. 93105

L“E'ITER AT THE NEXT SUPERVISOR'S MEETING.




